
SNOHOMISH COUNTY HAMS CLUB 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

October 22, 2011 

 

President Keith Jackson, AD7FT called the meeting to order at 8 AM. 

 

Introduction of members were made around the room. 

 

Paul Erickson, KD7EJI read the minutes from the August meeting and treasurer's report they were 

approved. 

 

Grant Hopper, KB7WSD was conducting classes and was unavailable to give an education report. But 

members were asked help with instruction if you can. 

 

Loren Hole KK7M gave the VE report.  In September 5 were served, 5 tests given and 5 passed.  One 

earned Extra, 1 General, and 3 Tech licenses. 

 

Frank Remmington, K7GSE gave the DX report.  He mentioned that the solar cycle is up with opening 

s on 17, 15 and 10 meters.  Dxpeditions of note include 3XYID from Guiana and 7X7M from Marquis 

Islands.  Check Dxworld.com for details. 

 

The members voted to ratify the By-Law changes recommended by the Board in September 26 votes 

for and 0 against. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by President Keith Jackson at 8:20 AM 

 


